Report for All Saints Art for 2018 – 2019

All Saints Art has had another enjoyable year. Over the last year the numbers have been static but we are hoping to encourage some new people to join us.

Last summer we again managed quite a few outdoor painting sessions. We added drawings of St Mary's church Ware to our repertoire.

In September Jeanette's granddaughter Ruth showed us some interesting wax resist. Ruth is now in her first year at Art college and we hope for more ideas to come. Since then all our meetings have been in house, with some tuition and guidance from Nick and myself. For Christmas we decorated candles. This term we started with collage, which I love. We cover quite a few topics during the year using watercolour, acrylic, gouache, and pastels.

We meet on Thursdays 7.30 - 9.30 in the church Meeting room. Our summer outings are from 7pm – 9pm. We have a printed programme for each term. Each person attending pays £2 which pays for materials, speakers if used, and a donation towards church heating costs.

New members are always welcome.

I am very grateful to Nick Hoyle and Sandra Weeden for helping with the smooth running of this group.

Gillian Harman

Co-ordinator